
   

 

 

 

  

 

CIRCULAR/AIS/DEC/2023-24/91       Date: 28/12/2023 

 Dear Parent, 

 

The school will remain closed tomorrow due to extreme cold. Parent-Teacher Meeting is going to be 

held on Saturday, 30
th

 December 2023. Winter Break starts w.e.f. 01
st
 January 2024 to 7

th
January 2024. 

School reopens on 8
th

January 2024(Monday). 

 

Regards, 

Principal 

 

WISHING YOU ALL A VERY  

HAPPY & PROSPEROUS NEW YEAR! 

 

 

 

 

 


